
From: schmit 

Sent: Monday, August 4, 2014 10:43 AM 

To: ATR-LT3-ASCAP-BMI-Decree-Review <ASCAP-BMI-Decree­
Review@ATR.USDOJ.GOV> 

Subject: 

We own a small business that only plays either satellite radio or the juke box for music. I was told by 
our vendor of the juke box that we do not have to pay for any licenses fees because they already pay 
them. I then called my satellite provider and they stated the same thing, that we do not need to pay 
the license fees because they already pay them. When I was contacted by BMI because we did not 
pay our License agreement for 2014, I told them that everything we have is already licensed. They 
stated that there was a clause in the provider license that does not include the business and that we 
still need to pay the fees. I asked them to provide me with a copy of their license agreement and they 
said they could not do that. I also told them that I was not going to renew the license for 2014 and 
they stated that it was an automatic renewal and I didn't have a choice unless I gave them 30 days 
written notice, so as of now I am still getting charged late fees from them. 

Thanks, 
Dan 




